
From: Raye Felder <raye26@comporium.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/2/2013 9:15:43 AM
Subject: RE: Tuesday, December 3rd at 3:00pm Rock Hill City Hall entrance

Katherine,
I would like to attend this. I will be there at 3; however, if the event runs late I will have to leave. I have a previous 
meeting scheduled at 3:30.
Raye
Cell 803 372 1059

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 4:33 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Tuesday, December 3rd at 3:00pm Rock Hill City Hall entrance
Importance: High

We want to invite you to a press event Tuesday, December 3rd at 3:00pm at the Rock Hill City Hall entrance, 155 
Johnston Street, Rock Hill, SC to re-energize the push and passage for Ethics Reform next legislative session. 
Please let me know whether you will be able to attend. We look forward to seeing you there.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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